
 

Staying Connected 

Baldonnel 
Broncos 

153 Shoeboxes!!! 
We would like to extend a huge thank-you 
to all those who made this possible! What 

a wonderful experience for all  
of our students! 

PAC Facebook Page Link 
https://www.facebook.com/baldonnelelementaryschool 

 
School Website & Calendar of Events 

http://www.baldonnel.prn.bc.ca/ 
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PAC Updates 
It’s now official … Baldonnel 

PAC Executive for the 2013-14 
school year: 

President – Sara Hotte 
Vice President – Becky Banack 

Secretary – Nikki Tyrrell 
Treasurer – Cathleen Berry 

Director – Stephanie Wollen  
Director – Nicole Fuhr 

DPAC – Shauneen Gibbons 
Facebook Page – Dixie Modde 

 

FREAKY FRIDAY 
CARNIVAL – MARCH 13TH  

Our PAC needs a volunteer to 
chair the Carnival Committee 
and this really needs to be in 

place by the new year … please 
let us know if you are 

interested! 

We would like to thank our 
PAC for the wonderful hot-

lunch this month and for 
sponsoring the following: 

$500 – OCC Shoeboxes 
$500 – Shrek Musical 
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THANK-YOU 

We would like to thank the following 
community members for their contributions to 

our school! 

 
- Veteran Mr. Gavin Holmes 

(Remembrance Day Assembly) 
- Mrs. Julia Kowalsky (Primary Music, 

Choir & Christmas Concert) 
- Mrs. Rhonda Scott (Primary Music) 
- Pengrowth & Mr.McDermott (New 

Snowblower for our outdoor rink) 
- Baldonnel Women’s Institute (Christmas 

Donations)  
 

Willow Chair Draw 
Remember to get your tickets for the Grade 5/6 

Willow Chair Draw! Tickets are $1 each and the draw 
will happen after the Christmas Concert on  

December 18th. 

Basketball Coach Needed! 
It looks like we might have enough kids to have at 
least 2 but possibly 3 intermediate basketball teams 

this year. Please contact Mr. James ASAP if you are 
able to help with coaching! 

2013-14 Yearbooks 
We still have a few yearbooks left from last year … 
Please contact Mrs. McDermott at the office if you 

would like to purchase one … $20 each! 
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Save the Date  
December 3rd 

Intermediate Term 1  
Awards – 9am 
December 8th 

NPSS Musical (Shrek) 
December 12th 

Pajama Day 
December 15th 

PAC Meeting 7pm 
December 18th 

Christmas Concert  
- Dress Rehearsal 1:15pm 
- Concert 6:30pm 
December 19th 

Last Day of School   
Skating in Taylor (pm) 
January 5th 
School Reopens! 

PINK SHIRT DAY 
Pre-Order a pink shirt for $7 at the 

office by December 15th. 
On February 25th, boys and girls from all across 

Canada will be wearing pink to help bring awareness 
to the National Anti-Bullying Campaign, also know 

as Pink Shirt Day. Available sizes:  
Youth (XS,S,M,L,XL) Adult (S,M,L,XL,2XL) 

 
For more information, check out the following 

website: http://www.pinkshirtday.ca/ 
 

 

House Team Leader Board!  
Moon Walking Mustaches 

1675pts 
Cup Cake Warriors 

1665pts 
Jumping Jelly Beans 

1280pts 

Mr. Johnson prepping our rink 
for flooding with our new snow 
blower from Pengrowth! Mr. 
Johnson is determined to get our 
outdoor rink up and running 
this year … let’s just hope that 
weather cooperates! We would 
like to thank Mr. Rosie for his 
efforts in trying to do this last 
school year before we got 
pounded with close to 100cm of 
snow in December!  


